
 
MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE 

 
 

Sales and Use Tax Bureau        Notice 72-18-31        June 18, 2018 
 
 
 

 

P.O. Box 1033       Jackson, MS  39215       www.dor.ms.gov       Phone: 601.923.7015      FAX: 601.923.7034 

 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING CIGARETTE STAMP SHIPMENTS 
 

Effective July 2, 2018, distributors using SICPA/Meyercord Direct-to-Distributor (DTD) 

program may experience a change in shipping costs.   

 

UPS has announced that DTD participants will incur charges up to $4.75 per shipment on 

deliveries requiring signatures.  Meyercord requires signatures for all stamp deliveries.   

 

Currently, this change does not affect distributors using other package delivery carriers.   

 

Should you have any question or concerns, please feel free to contact us direct at 601-923-7180.  
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